
 

 

Planning Commission Meeting 
July 25, 2023 

12:00 p.m. 
 
The planning commission members did not have a quorum for the above date and time. Instead of a 
planning commission meeting, members who were present conducted a working group discussion 
regarding the Comprehensive plan. 
 
 
 

 

________________________________ 
Chanda Wilson, Deputy City Clerk 


